Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
64B3-3.003: Curriculum Requirements for Clinical Laboratory Personnel Training Programs

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 44 No. 123, June 25, 2018 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The change is in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee and from a vote by the Board at a duly noticed public meeting held on June 15, 2018.  The rule shall now read as follows: 

64B3-3.003 Curriculum Requirements for Clinical Laboratory Personnel Training Programs.
(1) No change.
(2) All programs not accredited by the National Accrediting Agency for Clinical Laboratory Science (NAACLS), the Council on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs (CAAHEP), or the Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools (ABHES) shall adopt the 2017-2018 curriculum frameworks for Health Science Education set forth by the Florida Department of Education. The Health Science Core standards number 1-11 at http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/5652/urlt/health_sci_core_psav_cc_1718.rtf and available at http://www.flrules.org/Gateway/reference.asp?No=     are incorporated by reference herein.  Curriculum framework numbers 12-25 at http://www.fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/career-tech-edu/curriculum-frameworks/2017-18-frameworks/health-science.stml which are incorporated by reference herein (curriculum frameworks).  and available at http://www.flrules.org/Gateway/reference.asp?No=     All programs must meet the curriculum frameworks number 1-25.
(3) through (11) No change.
Rulemaking Authority 483.805(4), 483.811(2) FS. Law Implemented 483.800, 483.809, 483.811 FS. History–New 5-9-95, Amended 12-4-95, 4-24-96, Formerly 59O-3.003, Amended 3-19-98, 9-20-98, 1-11-99, 10-30-02, 7-18-04, 2-23-06, 1-6-09,       .
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Anthony B. Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.

